
 
MOTIONS ONLY 

 
The Board of Finance held a regular on Monday, July 10, 2017 in the Council Chambers at the 
Municipal Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, CT.  Chairman John Godin called the meeting to 
order at 7:30pm. 
 
Present: James Gaston, John Godin, Kelley Johnson, Mark Boland, Sandy Roussas, Aaron 
Carlson 
 
Also Present: Finance Director Robert Tait, First Selectman Pat Llodra, Bob Rau, Cramer Owen 
and Wes Thompson of the Economic Development Commission, Deputy Director of Economic 
and Community Development Christal Preszler, and 3 members of the public   
 
Mr. Gaston moved to approve the minutes of the 6/12/17 meeting.  Ms. Johnson seconded, 
motion unanimously approved.   
 
Mr. Gaston moved to table discussion regarding the Covered Bridge Incentive.  Ms Johnson 
seconded, motion unanimously approved.   
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Arlene Miles, Clerk 


